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Dear Ms. Hunter and Nevada County Supervisors,

Attached please find our letter which reflects the hopes and dreams that Pioneer Trail remain
non-motorized forever. As part of that letter, you will find the February 2017 letter from Hank
Weston, Chairman of the Board of Supervisors, which expresses support for the Pines to
Mines, as a non-motorized, multi-use trail.

We hope you will give thoughtful consideration to the many members who worked to make
this a reality and continue to work to maintain these trails.

Respectfully,

Ginny Dix
GCTC Founding Member
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Please do not allow e-bikes or any others motorized object to be allowed on public accessible trails! My concern is
safety. You can’t hear them coming a lot of the time, their speedy and don’t allow reaction time to the person or
animal there approaching!
Their just down right dangerous, not just for people and animals on the trails but for the rider of the bike itself!
Regards,
Concerned Citizen

Sent from my iPad
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